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Property Owners’ Association, Inc.
COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENT
Speed Limit Reminder
Dear Stags Leap Homeowner:
It has been brought to the Board’s attention that some vehicles traveling through the community may not be obeying the posted speed limit of 25mph.
Please remember when traveling in the community that the vehicle’s speed is not to exceed 25mph. Also remind any guest or visitors of the speed requirements as well. 
It is always courteous to drive cautiously through communities and be vigilant of any pedestrians that may be walking along or crossing roadways. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
Stags Leap Property Owners Association, Inc.
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